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KofC 9487 December General Business Meeting
Time: Dec 2, 2020 07:00 PM Pacific Time (US and Canada)

Join Zoom Meeting
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82173989158

Meeting ID: 821 7398 9158
One tap mobile

+14086380968,,82173989158# US (San Jose)

+16699006833,,82173989158# US (San Jose)

Dial by your location

+1 408 638 0968 US (San Jose)

+1 669 900 6833 US (San Jose)

+1 253 215 8782 US (Tacoma)

+1 346 248 7799 US (Houston)

+1 646 876 9923 US (New York)

+1 301 715 8592 US (Washington D.C)

+1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago)

Meeting ID: 821 7398 9158

Find your local number: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/krSXzvrpl

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82173989158
https://us02web.zoom.us/u/krSXzvrpl
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The Knights have a program called, “Keep Christ in Christmas”.  As 
you might guess from the name, it pushes back against Christmas 
being rebranded as a purely commercial “winter” holiday.  There is 

no doubt the secular culture wants Jesus out.  Sometimes it leaves you 
scratching your head.  I remember a Coca-Cola bottle last year sporting 
alternating “Happy Holidays” and “Feliz Navidad” messages.  I guess 
Coke decided it’s not okay to wish people Merry Christmas anymore… 
well, not unless you do it in Spanish.  Huh? 

For us Catholics, the danger is not so much Christ leaving Christmas, 
but rather, too many other things crowding into Christmas that we lose sight of Him.  We forget 
what is important – the miracle, the gift, of the birth of the Lord and Savior Jesus Christ.  How do 
you prevent this over-crowding? 

One idea is to say, “It is okay for me to not do everything.”  For example, it is okay for me to not…

•	 Bake 17 kinds of hand-decorated cookies.

•	 Buy the perfect gift for everyone I have ever met.

o Oh, and wrap them all in paper I crafted myself.

o Oh, and ship them all to arrive in time.

•	 Attend every dinner and party I am invited to.

o Oh, and host a few of my own!

•	 Mail out custom greeting cards featuring studio photographs of me wearing a Santa Claus 
hat and coat taken back in July when it was 106 degrees in the shade.

•	 Cover every inch of my house with LED lights synchronized to Wizards in Winter blasting 
over my own short-range micro radio station. 

Okay, I admit that a good Wizards in Winter display is pretty cool.  And what’s wrong with cook-
ies?  Nothing!  There is nothing wrong with any of these things.  The point is, it is okay not to do 
some of them!  Not doing some things creates the time needed for rest, reflection, peace, and for 
just being with God.  Ironically, as much as we all hate our current Covid world and its restrictions, 
when it comes to helping us slow down this Christmas, it might actually help. 

Another idea for staying focused on Christ this Christmas is charity.  The Knights can help you 
with this one.  We have a Red Cross Blood Drive in December, plus another Food Drop-Off Day 
for South County Outreach.  Our Bill Breen Tootsie Roll Drive for Special Needs letters were 
mailed out.  Did you get yours?  This has always been a big fundraiser for Council 9487 but we 
must dig deeper this year if we are to overcome not being able to collect in front of grocery stores.  
Mary’s Path is another charity popular with brothers this time of year.  Pick something, do some 
charity, and have a Merry CHRISTmas!

by: Ken Breneman 
Grand Knight Council 9487

Grand Knight’s Report
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NOVEMBER Events
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Happy belated Thanksgiving!  I don’t know about you, but I am still stuffed with 
turkey as we slide into the Advent season and the start of a new liturgical 

year.  As we spend Advent preparing for Christmas, I want to encourage you 
to keep Christ in Christmas.  I know that this is an old cliché, but it is still a 
noble goal.  I just heard a new take on it.  The best way to keep Christ 
in Christmas is to keep the Mass in Christmas.  So I ask you to focus on 
Advent this year and not Christmas until it’s Christmas.  Remember that Christ-
mas begins on December 25th, it doesn’t end then.

A while back I wondered why we give each other presents 
when it is Jesus’ Birthday.  I finally realized that when we give 
someone a Christmas pres- ent, we are acknowledging the 
Christ that is within them.  So, as you do your shopping (online 
for me this year) say a prayer for the person you are buying for.  
Remember that they are Jesus to you and that you are Jesus to 
them.

So, I would like to wish you and your family a Blessed Advent, a Merry Christmas, and a Hap-
py New Year.

Vivat Jesus!
by: Michael Klett 
District Deputy

Three Knights Advance to Sir Knight Online

by:  Ricardo Teano, Retention Committee 

The 4th Degree Exemplification slated November 21,2020, Saturday, is meant to be in person, live.  
But the new lock down erased all that to online at the last minute.

Anyway, no disappointments.  Congratulations to the 3 brave souls who advanced to the 4th De-
gree of Patriotism. They are Sir Knight Nourry Olmo, Sir Knight Domingo Roldan, and Sir Knight 
Jaime Terriquez.  Welcome to the Santiago de Compostela KOFC Assembly 2305.  Congratulations 
for obtaining the highest Degree of the Order. You also are now qualified to volunteer as a member 
of the Color Corps Ceremonial Guards. The online ceremony was beamed to 11 other places, as 
announced by DD Steve Bolton, State Deputy.

The Honoree of the ceremony is appropriately given to Fr John Nenemam, State Chaplain of the 
Knights of Columbus and also the Pastor of San Antonio de Padua Church In Anaheim Hills where 
the in person exemplification would have taken place. 
VIVAT JESUS!!!

District Deputy’s Corner
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Order Your Official Green Council Shirt or Jacket

by: Ricardo Teano                 

Are you ready to order or reorder your green t-shirt?  Here is the procedure:

You may order your shirt or jacket anytime.  The supplier, David at Monogram Magic, is open for 
business. Please email your shirt size and the name to be embroidered on the garment to Ricardo, 
at ricardo8199@att.net. 

Verbal instructions are not accepted to prevent errors.  David’s work office is on Lake Forest Drive, 
not  far from Dimension St.  He will give you the Price and when and where to pick up order. Cost of 
the shirt is around $25 and the jacket around $64, including tax...

My email is ricardo8199@att.net. David wants all orders to pass through Ricardo for 
confirmation that the order is for a Council 9487 Knight. 

Mass of Rememberance

Honoring our Knights Who Passed Away  
by: John Ojeda

On All Saints Day, Santiago de Compostela celebrated the annual 
Mass of Remembrance.  This year it was held in two Masses due 
to Covid circumstances.  The Knights were able to attend the 12:00 
Mass and provided the Chalice as we have for a while, and hon-
ored those Brothers who have passed away since last year’s cele-
bration.  Those Brothers memorialized on the Chalice this year are 
David Alves, PGK Bob Desmond, Charles Goebel, and Reynaldo 
Martinez.  We also mentioned Rev.  Ben Fama who passed away 
last year but we were unaware.

Those Color Corps members included Ricardo Teano, Mike Sofka, 
Dennis Fung, and John 
Ojeda.  Worthy Grand 
Knight Ken Breneman 
presented the Chalice 
to Father Thomas.  This 
Chalice like many others will be sent somewhere to be used at Mass-
es and continue to commemorate our Brothers.

Let us keep them in our 
Prayers along with Prayers 
for our Friends, Family and 
those in need.

Bro. John

Dennis Fung, Mike Sofka, Fr. Thomas Naval, GK. 
Ken Breneman, Ricardo Teano, John Ojeda.

KOC 9487 Chalice fpr 2020 - presented to Fr. 
Thomas Naval by GK Ken Breneman Mass of Rememberance precession led by KOC 

9487 Color Guard 
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Into The Breach

by: Barry Lamont

On Saturday morning, November 21st, Council 9487 presented an event jointly with Catholic Men’s Fel-
lowship that showcased the Knights of Columbus video series ‘Into the Breach.’   Inspired by the Apostolic 
Exhortation for Catholic Men written by Bishop Olmsted of Phoenix, the Knights of Columbus video series 
seeks to answer the question of what it means to be a Catholic man and how to live as a Catholic man in 
today’s world.

Our Pastor Father Thomas led off the event with prayer and an invocation.  Both Father Thomas and Father 
Martin have given their support and helped to promote this event.   Their words indicated that this was really 
important for the men of the Parish. 

The first two episodes in the series, ‘Masculinity’ and ‘Brotherhood’, were shown to the 36 men who attend-
ed, Brother Knights as well as other men in our Parish.  Following each episode a small group breakout 
session was held to discuss such questions as, “Who is a man that you respect and why?” and “In what ways 
do the Apostles provide a model for a ‘band of brothers’ today? The men who attended were asked to write 
down their ‘Greatest Need as a Catholic man.’
Answers included:

“How can I help my friends and family have an appreciation for our faith in Christ?”

“I see our society moving away from Christianity and this needs to be reversed.  So I need guidance in grow-
ing in faith and leading a holy life.”

“I need a group of friends who can kind of force me out of my shell and help me learn to be a better friend 
myself.”

“I would say my greatest need is to be more positive, active, and learn more inner self integrity.”

“Men to look up to as spiritual leaders.”

“The need to be closer to God.”

“To be more connected and bonded together”

“More fellowship and figuring out ways to reach the next generation.”

A survey was taken, and ten men who were not already Knights expressed interest in learning more about 
KofC.

Thirteen wanted to know more about CMF.

Thirteen also showed interest in attending the annual Parish Men’s Silent Retreat at Mater Dolorosa.

We are looking forward to teaming up again in the future...and casting our nets out into the deep (Breach) 
and realizing a great catch. We are... after all... ”Fishers of Men.”

Into The Breach Group 
Breakout Sessions
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Food Drive

Worthy Brothers,  
 
Thank you to everyone that donated to our monthly 
drive-thru food collection on November 21st. We collect-
ed over 3000 pounds of food and total cash donations, 
between what is going thru our council and directly to 
South County Outreach, was over $2000.00!  
 
As we all know too well, we are seeing the need for food 
greater now that it has ever been during our lifetimes. 
The needs are constant and growing so we will partner 

with the Parish 
once again to host a drive-thru food collection on Saturday 
December 19th between 8:30 AM and 11:00 AM. We were 
very blessed to have many volunteers help out. In fear of 
leaving someone out I am not going to name all the volun-
teers but please know that everyone was extremely appre-
ciated.

We were honored to have a very special donation by 
parishioner, 95 year old Art Martinez a WWII Veteran 
(pictured below with PGK Vince Vasquez) who stopped by 
with his wife with donations to the food drive as well as our 
wheelchair drive.

Please save the date and reach out if you are able to lend 
a hand this next month. Also note there are collections barrels available 24/7 in the pavilion.

 

Vivat Jesus,

Brother Vince Vasquez PGK
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KNIGHT OF THE MONTH - DENNIS DE ROSIA

by:  Ricardo Teano, Retention Committee 
 
If you are looking for dedication to one’s volunteer job, here is 
one for you, Dennis de Rosia. Our selected Knight of the month, 
Dennis has centered around our recycling program. He arrives 
as one of the earliest, says Good Morning and goes right thru 
clearing the drop off area which can be very full of bottles, cans 
and plastic. He gets work done. On days that the drop off area is 
backed up, just call Dennis. He will give time to provide immedi-
ate help. Dennis has keys to the gates and to the bins and there-
fore is a most reliable helper. 
 
Dennis zeal to volunteer is matched by his humility. It only took 
Ricardo a year to finally feature him to our newsletter. He tells me 
to stop bugging him. I said I need a picture of him, and he said 
go right ahead take it. 
 
Dennis has been a knight for over 25 years and currently a 3rd 
Degree. Even before working with the knights, he worked with 
PGK Dick Petrash and Pat Walloch on a number of volunteer things at the church, especially the 
annual Carnival when it was a large three-day production with rides, multiple game booths and 
outside vendors. It was Dick who finally recruited him. 
 
Wife Gloria was born and raised Catholic, but what surprised most people is that Dennis is a 
convert.  Remember the church program years ago called “Renew?” While Gloria was studying 
her readings, Dennis would go over her materials and ask what she was getting out of it. It was 
Gloria’s strength of faith that moved Dennis. Long story short, after many one on one visits with 
Father... well. here’s Dennis. They have been married for 46 years and have two adult children, 
Jeff and Andrea and 4 grandchildren. Dennis and Gloria enjoy spending time with the grandkids 
and even get to Michigan several times a year to be with them. 
 
Dennis also volunteers with several veterans’ groups. He belongs to the American Legion and 
serve on the Honor Guard providing full military honors at veterans funerals and other major 
events.  On the lighter side, he is a member of the OC Wine Society and volunteers at wine com-
petitions; a labor with benefits. 
 
To him, the KOFC is truly a brotherhood with a wide range of skill sets that are used in so many 
ways to support the church and its many missions. He is honored to be part of it. 
 
With utmost respect lets congratulate Dennis de Rosia as the most ideal Knight of the Month.  
  
VIVAT JESU!!

Dennis De Rosia

This is now the new uniform supplier. Open www.kofcuniform.com.

 https://www.kofcuniform.com/uniform-packages/

NEW KNIGHTS UNIFORM SUPPLIER

httphttps://www.kofcuniform.com/uniform-packages/://
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RETIREMENT PLANNING - Part 3 of 4

Four parts of retirement: Phase three:

My previous two articles discussed important steps that lead to retirement. But what happens once you reach 
that goal?  You’ve got free time to pursue your interests, visit friends and family and relax. It is a beautiful 
thing indeed.

You’ve now entered the de-accumulation phase. You will start to spend down the assets you have accumu-
lated during your working years. Remember:  a 60-year-old man has a 20% chance of making it to 95! A 
60-year-old woman has a 30% chance. And there is a 40% chance that at least one member of a married 
60-year-old couple will make it to 95.  That is a long time to live off of accumulated cash while you don’t work. 
Save, save, save, so you will be able to de-accumulate.

As a Knight, you have access to a product that is designed to make saving safe and easy. Our annuity is de-
signed to provide guaranteed long-term security. Consistent and disciplined savings placed into this annuity 
over time can provide income at retirement that you cannot outlive. With that guarantee comes the fact that 
no one has ever lost money put in a Knights of Columbus annuity (remember, absolute safety of principal) 
and consider the value you are getting.

Contributing money to an annuity can also have positive tax implications (always check with your tax profes-
sional on these matters). And our annuities offer a competitive interest rate, consistent with our primary goal 
of absolute safety of principal. 

Take some time to meet with me and I will explain fully the benefits of selecting our annuity, along with the 
benefits of our top-rated life insurance, disability income and long-term care insurance plans. As you consider 
options as you proceed toward retirement, think about one thing guaranteed to help you and open a Knights 
of Columbus annuity.

Mark F. Yubeta

949-322-7266

mark.yubeta@kofc.org 
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Gene Ganley Memorial Recycling Report

News Worthy Events :
November was an okay month.  

Our proceeds for October were $1,910 and looking forward to a great month in 
December. I truly thank all of you who are assisting in sorting the items dropped off.   
You are doing a GREAT job!!!!!

Recycling is the major program for our council to raise money and you are the key to this pro-
gram. Any help you can offer is greatly appreciated.  Be sure to drop off your recyclables any-
time and spread the word to all that they can do the same.  Let’s keep our program HEALTHY.

We have completed the building of the two drop off bins and we are in the process of painting 
them.  Please do not use these until they are painted, and we open them up for use.  I want to 
thank all those involved in building this structure.  Their skills are great: Tim Tunila, Domingo 
Roland, Bob Morgan, Hector Gomez and George Nothhelfer.  Dan Ramella who is the Picasso 
of the paint brush.

Thanks to a new recycler Janine Glenn we are getting involved with the “Teen Project” Vera’s 
Sanctuary located in Santiago Canyon.  It is the first site in Orange County dedicated to victims 
of Human Trafficking. It consists of five stunning homes, 30 beds surrounded by nature and 
beauty.  A peaceful setting filled with healing and love for young women 15 – 21 years old who 
have endured too much. 

We have provided them with 100 lb’s of ground chuck and 8 turkeys for Thanksgiving.  I would 
like us to consider adopting them and donate $100 a month to their cause.  There are many 
more things that we can contribute to saving these young women and we can discuss them at 
our meeting. 

Monday Morning Crew
Roger & Mo Boivin, Jay Donahue, Gerry Dubois, Hector & Cindy Guzman, Bob Morgan, John 
Ojeda, Ricardo Teano, Otis Givenrod,  Joe Schulte, Mike McCormack, George Nothhelfer, Tony 
Gionet-Gonzalez, Bert Dubois, Ronnie Almero, Nancy Tremaine, Domingo Roldan, Manny Rios, 
Bob Birtja’, Barbara Ciolek, John Ruelas, Kevin Mooney, Dave Carey-Zuniga, Ronnie Almero, 

Janine Glenn, Jim Marcheta, Roger & Therese Sonnenfeld. 

Welcome to Brother Knight Kenneth Baer

by:  Ricardo Teano, Membership Committee

 The Membership committee is so pleased to announce a new brother to our council. His name is 
Kenneth Baer. His sponsor is Ruben Logarta. They are both Hospitality Ministers at the 12:00 Noon 
Mass. 

Ken looks forward to becoming more involved thru the Knights of Columbus way. Ken also plans 
to be in touch with PGK Roger Sonnenfeld, to join the Knights on Bikes. The ceremony of Charity, 
unity and Fraternity was done online on Saturday, November 21. 
 
Welcome Brother Ken to council 9487
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01   Cindy Guzman
01   John Huh
01   Irma Ruelas
02   Daniel Cabral
02   Catherine Kane
02   Mario Soto
02   Nelson Sweeney
04   William Gordon
04   David Mrozinski
05   David Belz
05   Barbara Fernandez
05   Chenhao Qian
05   Richard Quinn
05   Carolyn Quinn
07   Patricia Castillo
07   Jeffrey Henley
07   Barbara Walloch
08   John Lane
08   John Nuqui
08   Aaron Sonnenberg
11   Theresa Lane
12   Robert Bosche Jr.

12   Advento Gutang
14   Roger Cuenca
15   Robert Durham
17   Claude Maurer III
19   James Burrell
19   Mark Griffin
19   Thomas Pacheco
19   Gay Ramella
19   Joe Zapata
22   Grace Garcia
23   Cynthia Anastasio
23   Enrique Hernandez
23   Richard Piecuch
24   Delphina Hernandez
24   Mathew Paul
26   Willliam Murphy
27   Matthew Feldman
28   Susie Birtja
28   James Glenn
29   Silvia Soto
30   Laura Garcia

Lisa & Patrick Larkin

Laura & John Garcia

Jackie & Mike Martinez

Karen & Patrick Cardinale

Susan & Nick Benigno

Marlene & Raymond Puzio

Cherie & Edward Morrisroe

Avejane & Vivo Villar

Dianne & Ronald Surak

Siobhan & Michael Hickey

Patricia & Roberto Lambaren

Jean & James David Owens

Lisa & Michael Byrne

Kathy & Richard Petrash

December Anniversaries

December Birthdays
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SDC/KOC Writers Ministry Corner

Following Ignatius in Service to All
By Ruthanne Inscore - SDC Writers Ministry

To be one who speaks 
Of God in all things 
In joy and in pain.

To be one whose yes 
Is heard in the midst 

Of the wind and the rain.

To be one who holds precious 
The life of the other. 

In our Lord we remain.
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Santiago de Compostela Catholic Church 
American Red Cross Blood Drive 

 
 
 

Parish Hall 
21682 Lake Forest Drive, Lake Forest 92630 

 

Monday, December 14, 2020 
1:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. 

 
 
 

To schedule your blood donation appointment 
sign up on-line at www.RedCrossBlood.org 
Use Sponsor Code: SDCLF  CLICK HERE 

Or contact Jose Lopez  lopezjose964@yahoo.com 
 
 
 
 

The American Red Cross is excited to introduce RapidPass, a new tool that allows blood donors to help save 
lives in less time. Visit redcrossblood.org/RapidPass    

Download the Blood Donor App today. Get your digital donor card, schedule your next appointment, track your 
life saving donations, view your blood pressure, and follow your donation on its way to a hospital. 

 
**All blood donations are now tested for COVID-19 antibodies. redcrossblood.org/antibodytesting 
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OUTSIDE GUARD
Ricardo Teano

ricardo8199@att.net
949-632-1961

COUNCIL 9487 - 2020 OFFICERS

GRAND KNIGHT
Ken Breneman

kbreneman@cox.net
949-449-3587

CHANCELLOR
Angel Garcia

angelgarcia@cox.net
949-633-6983

DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT
Michael Sofka 

expk2wn@me.com
949-338-7237

TREASURER
Mike Ulibarri

mgu@earthlink.net
310-721-9160

ADVOCATE
Stan Banash

sbanash@sbcglobal.net
714-936-3190

WARDEN
Jeff Henley

jhenley5@yahoo.com
949-656-8983

RECORDER
Chris Hudnall 

chudnall60@gmail.com
619-994-5317

INSIDE GUARD
Rodolpho (Roy) Reyes
rreyeseng@gmail.com

LECTURER
Dave Atkins

david.atkins@aveva.com
949-521-0335

LECTURER
Ben Niewinski

benniewinski@yahoo.com

TRUSTEE (1st Year)
Vince Vasquez

vinniethehat@icloud.com
626-272-6647

TRUSTEE (2nd Year)
Robert Kupfert

bkupfert@brdirect.com
-

FINANCIAL SECRETARY
Joe Merchant

jemerchant@sbcglobal.net
949-461-0968

TRUSTEE (3rd Year)
Patrick Larkin

patrick@wcinc.onmicrosoft.com
949-813-9817

CHAPLAIN
Fr. Thomas Paul K. Naval

frthomas@sdccatholic.org
949-951-8599

SPIRITUAL ADVISOR
Fr. Martin Vu

 @sdccatholic.org
949-951-8599

DISTRICT DEPUTY
Michael Klett

xsive.guy@gmail.com
949-288-3687
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COUNCIL 9487 - PROGRAM DIRECTORS

PROGRAM DIRECTOR
Michael Sofka

expk2wn@me.com
949-338-7237

SCHOLARSHIP CHAIR
Clete Menke

cletemenke@me.com
714-721-0521

PUBLIC RELATIONS
Pat Larkin

patrick@WCInc.onmicrosoft.
com

YOUTH DIRECTOR
Joseph Vincent

lillian.vincent@cox.net
949-713-6770

MEMBERSHIP DIRECTOR
Ricardo Teano

ricardo8199@att.net
949-632-1961

PRO LIFE/DAY SHARING
Bernie Laituri

blaituri@aol.com
949-770-5468949-813-9217

BILINGUALMEMBERSHIP
Jose Lopez

lopezjose964@yahoo.com
949-586-6019

RECYCLING
George Nothhelfer

gnothhelfer@cox.net
949-500-3187

FR MCGIVNEY GUILD ADV.
@
-   -

KofC INSURANCE AGENT
Mark Yubetta

mark.yubeta@kofc.org
949-322-7266

BEREAVEMENT
John Ojeda

john.ojeda@cox.net
949-595-0990

SICKNESS
Eric Schechter

@
949-586-8275

HOLY HOUR
Bernie Laituri

blaituri@aol.com
949-770-5468

RETENTION CHAIRMAN
Ricardo Teano

ricardo8199@att.net
949-632-1961

FOURTH DEGREE
Dick Gregg

rjgmmm@cox.net
949-305-1419

WEBMASTER
Joe Larosa

jlarosa@cox.net
 -   -

NEWSLETTER
Steve Grindrod

kocnews@bayshaman.com
805-305-1945
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COUNCIL 9487 - SPONSORS
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COUNCIL 9487 - SPONSORS

 

Dominic E. Rainone 
A Professional Law  Corporation 

 

7700 Irvine Center Drive, Suite 800, Irvine CA 92618 

(949)833-3433         fax: (949)423-0142        e-mail: rainone@rainonelaw.com     

Estate Planning    Probate    Trust Administration    General Counsel 

Hospital Visits

Network

Paid out of pocket

Prescription Drugs

Dr. Visits

Bene�t Plan Usage

medicare 
Annual Plan 

CheckUp
Annual Annual 

Enrollment PeriodEnrollment Period
Oct 15 - Dec 7Oct 15 - Dec 7

Plans can change! Let’s make sure 
you’re covered for next year.

Call today to schedule a no cost, no 
obligation appointment!

Jose A. Lopez
949-309-7222
lopezjose964@yahoo.com
CA License #0M27899

http://www.rainonelaw.com
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COUNCIL 9487 - SPONSORS

At Maurer Technical Services, LLC we have over 
25 years experience servicing portable nukes. 
We calibrate and repair nuclear moisture/density 
gauges. We specialize in CPN/InstroTek gauges. 
We also repair and calibrate Troxler and Humboldt 

nuclear moisture/density gages.

We offer full three block density, and two block 
moisture calibrations on NIST traceable blocks 
with the fastest and most accurate service avail-
able anywhere in the southwest USA including Ha-
waii. We also sell the most accurate and depend-
able gauges in the business, the MC3 Elite, MC1 
Elite and 3500 Xplorer made by CPN/InstroTek.
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COUNCIL 9487 - SPONSORS

CELEBRATE A LIFE. CHERISH A MEMORY. PLAN FOR THE FUTURE.

CREMATORY       MORTUARY      PRE-PLANNING

WWW.MCCORMICKANDSON.COM
LAGUNA BEACH | 1795 LAGUNA CANYON ROAD | (949) 494-9415 (CAFD 1212) 
LAGUNA WOODS | 25002 MOULTON PARKWAY (OUTSIDE GATE #3) | (949) 768-0933 (CAFD 1312)

Advertising RatesAdvertising Rates
 

Business Card Size (3.5” x 2”) is $60 per year.

Additional Business Card Size is $40 per year

One space the size of two business Cards is $100 per year

Get your business card in the next issue by calling

Brother Ricardo Teano at 949-632-1961

Hospital Visits

Network

Paid out of pocket

Prescription Drugs

Dr. Visits

Bene�t Plan Usage

medicare 
Annual 

Plan 
CheckUp

Annual Enrollment PeriodAnnual Enrollment Period
Oct 15 - Dec 7Oct 15 - Dec 7

Plans can change! Let’s make sure you’re covered for next year.
Call today to schedule a no cost, no obligation appointment!

Jose A. Lopez
949-309-7222
lopezjose964@yahoo.com
CA License #0M27899


